
Glasgow Community Planning Partnership Governance Framework – 
Membership noted.  
 
2  There was submitted and noted a report by the Director of Legal and 
Administration providing an update regarding membership of this Partnership, noting 
that  
 

(1) Station Commander Gary Canning had been nominated as the representative 
for Scottish Fire and Rescue Service replacing Station Commander Barry 
Cranstoun; and 

 
(2) Councillor Maureen Burke was no longer a member, and a by-election was 

taking place to fill this vacancy. 
 
 


